SB 923 appears in text to change the school formula. The staff measure summary
indicates in may impact over 78,000 students. The potential loss of funding to
certain schools based on ADM impacts would be detrimental. It is unfathomable
to claim to support students then remove up to 78,000 from funding based on a
new counting method. Hopefully, the House will address the ADM issue related
to the school formula.



